INFORMATIONAL NOTICE

A petition has been received from Bernie Van Eperen and Chris Battle requesting Preliminary Approval of a Planned Development District to construct a multi-family residential apartment building on parcels AL-55 & AL-55-1, located at 2050 Riverside Drive.

This request will be the subject of a Plan Commission meeting to be held on MONDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2018 AT 6:00 P.M. AT THE ALLOUEZ VILLAGE HALL, 1900 LIBAL STREET. The Plan Commission will determine whether or not to recommend approval by the Village Board. The Village Board will review the Plan Commission recommendation at the meeting on TUESDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2018 AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE ALLOUEZ VILLAGE HALL, 1900 LIBAL STREET.

Preliminary approval is to determine if the proposed project <u>concept</u> is consistent with the purpose, spirit, and intent of the Village Comprehensive Plan, other village development plans, and the purpose defined in village ordinance 11.25(C). Should preliminary approval be received, these meetings will be the first two of four public meetings discussing this project. Detailed site plans will be reviewed at future meetings. If preliminary approval is granted by the Village Board and final approval is recommended by the Plan Commission a public hearing will be held by the Village Board and you will receive a formal notice at a later date, notifying you of the hearing date and time.

Dated this 11^{th} day of December 2018